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Notes from the Principal, Mrs. Roux …

Two weeks to go until April break and then a handful of weeks to wrap up an amazing year. These next couple of
weeks are busy with staff involved in school based data meetings to discuss every student’s progress so far this year,
and ways that we will continue supporting each student through the final weeks of school. Please be mindful of the
many reminders we have shared throughout the year regarding the significance of positive attendance habits on a
student’s learning and progress and finish the year strong with attendance!

I’d like to share a quick update regarding our Student Leadership Team. They have been working all year to support
Troy School in various ways. Currently they are working on a project that will help the entire school focus on the
importance of being kind. They will spend the next couple of weeks preparing and then following the break they will
facilitate activities that they design to promote this important reminder. We are very proud of their hard work and effort
with this project.

Be sure to read the flier below and please join us for the PTO sponsored Family Dance on April 14.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me if you have questions, concerns, or need support for your child or your family.
Have a great week!

(email: lroux@rsu3.org school phone: 948-2280 home phone: 568-3980 cell: 323-0990)

Notes from the Office:

Don’t forget about Bikes For Books. The more
students read, the more chances they will have to win
a bike and even more importantly, the stronger they
will become as readers!

Important Upcoming Dates…..

April 10 - School Board Meeting @ Mt. View

April 14 - Early Release Day For Students

PTO presents: Family Spring Fling Dance

April 17 - 21 - April Vacation
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Check out what’s happening at Troy School … Week of 3/27

K-2 Reading: This week in 1&2 we started working on reading and spelling

words that contain long vowels.

Math: Both 1&2 graders have been diving into learning about money.

We have been practicing skip counting the different types of coins

and identifying them by their name. If you have some change at home

you might consider practicing with your child.

Social Studies: This week we worked more on cardinal directions.

Students used a map and tried to navigate where certain items were

on a campground.

SEL This week at Troy, 3-5 did a fabulous job working together in their
groups on their projects. K-2 had fun playing some cooperative
group games, learning how to work together as a team.

Garden Did you know that honeybees produce only 1/12 tsp. of honey in their
lifetime?! Our kindergarteners, first, and second graders learned all
about the fascinating lives of honeybees this week. Students in
grades 3-5 worked in our orchard, pruning our fruit trees. We
practiced tool safety and proper pruning techniques. Hopefully
those honeybees will be pollinating our orchard blossoms soon!






